
Senior Chair Report 

1. 2017 Senior Championship Venue 
• Attached venue info for the new Jeff Rouse Center in Stafford.  Dates are 

available if the Senior Committee votes to reserve for 2017 events. 
• CSAC in Richmond is not available for scheduled July 2017 Long Course 

date. CSAC costs are significantly higher and have gone up 17% for the 
upcoming year. 

• It is nice to have options.      
2. Coach / Athlete travel reimbursement proposal 

• Senior Committee will be reviewing a proposal to significantly increase 
opportunity for reimbursement. 

• I will report discussion at the BOD meeting.  
3. Scott Thacker SMAC will be attending the convention in my stead as he begins a 

year mentoring as my successor.  
• I am thankful Scott is willing to serve. 
• He is engaged and certainly provides a new prospective for our 

"experienced" members. 
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